
RESOLUTION APPROVING NAMING OF NORTH WARD PARK 

 

 WHEREAS, the North Ward Park is located in the North Ward which is where former 

Council Member Nelson L. Malloy, Jr. served for many years. 

 WHEREAS, Council Member Denise Adams, North Ward has proposed naming the North 

Ward Park after former Council Member Malloy; and 

WHEREAS, the Recreation and Parks Commission, at its March 6, 2018 meeting, 

supported that the North Ward Park be named Nelson L. Malloy, Jr. Park. 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and City Council of the City 

of Winston-Salem that the North Ward Park, be named Nelson L. Malloy, Jr. Park. 

 


